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MEMORANDUM

DATE: March 2, 2020

TO: Housing and Urban Affairs Committee / ’
FROM: Colin Tarbert, President and CEO{:/(é\MVé/
POSITION: Support

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 20-0484 — Midtown Community Benefits District and
Management Authority — Renewal Through June 30, 2024

INTRODUCTION
The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) is reporting on City Council Bill 20-0484
introduced by Councilmembers Costello and Stokes.

PURPOSE
For the purpose of renewing and continuing the Midtown Community Benefits District and
Management Authority.

BRIEF HISTORY

The creation of the Midtown Community Benefits District and the Management Authority was
authorized in 1995, subject to quadrennial reviews to determine whether the District and
Authority should continue to operate. The Midtown Community Benefits District and
Management Authority play a critical role in ensuring the neighborhoods served are clean, safe,
and vibrant.

FISCAL IMPACT
NONE

AGENCY POSITION
BDC supports Bill No. 20-0484.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Kim Clark at 410-837-9305 or at
kclark@baltimoredevelopment.com.

cc: Nicholas Blendy
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